WLUFA Newsletter January 27, 2012

The Bargaining Unit meetings scheduled for February 1st have been postponed. The Administration and WLUFA are still in conciliation, attempting to negotiate a renewal of the Collective Agreement. The parties have agreed to meet again on February 1st, and with the assistance of the conciliator, on February 6, 8 and 9.

The Bargaining Unit meeting has been re-scheduled for Tuesday, February 7, 2012.

We should have a clearer picture of progress in negotiations by the end of the day on February 6th.

Bargaining Unit Meetings

Tuesday February 7, 2012 at the following locations:

Brantford Campus

1:00 p.m. Odeon Building – OD205

Waterloo Campus

7:00 p.m. Peters Building – P1025/P1027